Lawmakers seek input on posidonia legislation
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Environment councillor Daisee Aguilera sat down with representatives from the other Balearic
Island Councils and the region's department of environment, agriculture and fishing to discuss a
draft decree on posidonia seagrass. In attendance at the téte-a-téte were regional minister
Viceng Vidal and director general of the Balearic office of natural spaces and biodiversity,
Miquel Mir.

Applauding the Govern's initiative in seeking input from the councils and other sectors, Aguilera
underscored the significance of the decree's “clearly-worded ban of anchoring on posidonia
meadows”. Formentera's head of environment voiced her hope the Govern would “include
up-to-date maps as part of the new decree, thus equipping crews with explicit information about
where they can and cannot drop anchor”. Aguilera said clear.cut information was “the most
important tool in preventing damage to the seagrass,” a feeling her opposite numbers echoed.

The Govern plans to unveil the decree and convene a community discussion to involve
Formentera residents in the current process. That input session, still to be determined, is
expected to take place in two weeks.




